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Fvm the Regius Frofessor of Medicine, Oxford. 

Letter (Typewritten) 23 Aug. 1918. 

Dear .Archie, 
I have heard from Holmes about Bill and have written. to 

Chisholm.. There should be no difficulty in getting suitable work 
over here. We shall look for you early in September. I wish you 
could have come to Lyme Regis. 

So glad they have taken your nturned aoldier11 for the u.M. 
Send on the endocard.itis paper as soon. as possible. Duchenne 
would b.e a good suqleot for a. paJ;ler ,. he was a fine cha.ract er. 

Youra sincerely, 
vVm. Osler. 


